JCAC April 12,2012 Membership Minutes

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm by Wendy Hultsman
March 2012 minutes have been approved

Reports
» Treasurer
o US Bank $17,303.97; Sterns (Copper Star Bank) $3,023.29; JH fund $2,911.12. There is about $500.00 in PayPal to
transfer. The quarterly lease payment has been taken into consideration in these figures.

» Membership
o 169
o The Lifetime membership wall has been painted.

» Marketing
o Scott Bagger is working on business cards.
o Yvette Cook showed an example of a gift certificate. Julie Grant will forward what the club has used in the past to
Yvette as well. JCAC will soon be selling gift certificates as well.

» Merchandise
o Connie LaBuhn now has all the merchandise and will provide an inventory.

» Equipment
o A new NADAC A-Frame is at the Patch. It is rubberized.
o Julie Grant will find out if the JCAC insurance covers the equipment in the show trailers.

> Fun Run for Yellow Dog Charity update
o The fun run was held and was a success. Around $600 was raised.

> Beginner Agility Certificates
o Yvette Cook received the BA-1 certificate and was given Orrin Stine.

» Training
o Another Beginners Agility test is scheduled for May 5, 2012. The testers are Lou Brannick and Cindy Mauller for
Level I and Alice Nicholson and Wendy Hultsman for Level 2.
The last session for the season has started. A few members have returned that haven’t trained at the Patch in awhile.
Lisa Shelton and Becky Gilbert are the instructors for the Junior Handlers.
Summer Weavers show scheduled for June 14. UPDATE: Premium is posted.
The summer fun runs will start June 26 and go to August 28. included 10 fun runs and 2 mini seminars. UPDATE:
Billie Rosen emailed Yahoo group the summer schedule and the webmaster will get it posted.
Two more EGC shows are scheduled for August 4-5 and August 17-18.
o The balance of the summer mini shows are scheduled: 07/25 Touch N Go; 08/09 Tunnelers; 08/30 Weavers; 09/13
Touch N Go; and 09/20 Tunnelers.
o Then next class sessions will start the week of September 24™.
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» Seminars and Shows

o The application for the SKC November trial has been submitted and will be held at the Tempe Sports Complex. The
committee will be addressing this as the calendar for events is not usually approved until a month or so prior to the
date of the event. Billie Rosen explained that agility events need to be scheduled months ahead of time due to all the
arrangements that need to be worked out.

o Billie Rosen attended the Fiesta Cluster meeting. Expecting a decision on mixed breeds possibly at the June
meeting. Billie plans on attending that meeting as well.

o Looking for a site to hold the next PAWS for a Wish, formerly WAGS for Wishes show. Sara Nice will increase the
marketing for the event as well.

o The Kachina show went well. The committee followed through with all the commitments that were made. JCAC
plans on renegotiating the contract if the show continues.

o It was motioned, 2™ and passed to increase the AKC per run fee to $19.00. There still will be package discounts.

o The Chino Valley park people were difficult to deal with. The May JCAC NADAC show will not be at the same
place. Currently looking for alternatives. UPDATE: New location for the May show is at the Kids Park in
Cottonwood.

o The Ann Braue seminars will be back in 2013. Dates will be March 22-23; March 24-25 & March 28-31.

Next Meeting May 14, 2012
Adjourned
Respectfully submitted by Yvette Cook, Secretary



